
 

           Year-end Newsletter 
 

It’s hard to believe the end of our season will soon be here.  We are so proud of all our dancers and can’t 

wait to see them shine on the stage!  Please find below information on upcoming events… 

 

Annual Year-end Performance - “Dancing to the Legends”     
Thursday May 30, 2024 @ 7:00 p.m.   
Tickets purchased from Conexus Arts Centre Box Office 
 

• ALL dancers in ALL classes will perform in our Annual Year-end performance 
• Dress Rehearsal: Will be held during the day on Thursday May 30th 
• Rehearsal schedule and order of performance will be emailed out soon 

  

   

Pre-Order Online from May 1st to June 2nd (optional item)      
Protec Studios - SOUVENIR USB/digital download of year-end show  

 
Must be Preordered & paid Online - May 1st Thru June 2nd, 2024   
Digital Download Copy = $45.00 + tax  
USB copy = $50.00 + tax  

Link to order - https://www.protecstudios.ca/danceplusregina   Password – DPR2024 

 

Protec Studios (of Moose Jaw) will be videotaping our entire performance for you to purchase as a 
keepsake.  This "keepsake" video is of the entire performance and is an overall view of the entire stage.  
There will not be    any individual shots although some closeup shots will be taken during performance. 
Any problems or concerns about your video contact Protect Studios 306-684-3900 (Dave Boisclair)  

SAVE THE DATE - USB Pickup will be on Tuesday June 25th between 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. from the dance 
studio. Please mark this date down and make arrangements to pick up your USB.  Studio is CLOSED for 
summer months and orders cannot be picked up after that date until fall.   Digital Downloads will be sent 
out to you.  
 

VIDEOTAPING & CAMERAS (not allowed anytime during performance):   

This is to advise you that NO videotaping flash, digital or still pictures are allowed during the 

actual evening performances.  Flash pictures are very distracting to the performers and audience 

during the show.   We do not want parents leaving their seats to move closer to video tape their 

dancer, this is distracting for the audience.   

 

ANNUAL YEAR-END “Parade of Stars” PERFORMANCE TICKETS:   
Invite all your friends, family, aunts, uncles, grandparents to come and enjoy our show. 
    

Tickets go on sale Friday May 3, 2024 at 12:00 NOON at Conexus Box Office (No refunds) 

Purchase your tickets from the Conexus Arts Centre Box Office, by phone or Online 

https://www.protecstudios.ca/danceplusregina


• Everyone watching the performance MUST HAVE a ticket regardless of age (this includes Babes 
in arms & Preschool children - NO exceptions).  Due to Fire Regulations “babies & young children” will 
not be allowed to just sit on your lap without a paid ticket, they must have a “reserved seat ticket”.   

• Dancers require at ticket if they are going into the audience to watch the show. 
• PRESCHOOL & COMBO:  for the benefit of Preschool & Combo parents a list will be emailed out 

before tickets go on sale to indicate which side of the stage your child dances so that you are able to 
purchase your tickets accordingly if you wish. 

• One FREE Complimentary ticket will be given for every 5 tickets (Adult or Child) purchased for 
our show. Tickets must be purchased all at the same time to receive your complimentary ticket   
This complimentary ticket could be used for babies/small children or anyone attending the 
performance.  

 
TICKET PRICES:   

Ticket prices include Centre surcharges & GST/PST: (NO refunds given for any reason)    
Adult = $29.05  12& under = $22.26 

Phone & On-line purchase may incur additional service charges. 
        Wheelchair tickets are also available by contacting the Conexus Arts Centre Box office 

 
PICTURE DAYS – Tues. May 14, Wed. May 15, Thurs. May 16, 2024 at the Dance Plus Studio  
                                      (details/schedule to follow)  

 
VICTORIA DAY May Long Weekend: Regular scheduled classes will be running during the May long 
weekend both on Saturday and Victoria Day Monday as we prepare for our year-end show. 

 

OUTSTANDING ACCOUNTS must be paid in full by NO later than May 20, 2024.              

All accounts must be paid in full for dancers to participate in year-end performance, outstanding accounts 
over 30 days will not be allowed to participate. We ask that you please submit your payments by 
deadline.    
 

Pre-Registration for Fall 2024-2025 classes will be begin the beginning of May 
NO Registration fee will be charged to our current dancers if Pre-Register by June 15th, after June 15th a 

$20.00 registration fee will be required to register for the new season.   

PARENT PORTAL - ADDRESS/EMAIL CHANGE:   Parent Portal - If anyone has a change of address, 
email, name change or contact information since registering in the fall 2023 we ask that you please 
update your Parent Portal.   We would like to have the correct information on file.  Parent Portal can be 
updated at any time for your convenience.  
 

Please watch for the rehearsal schedule, performance order and picture 
schedule.  These will all be sent out in the near future and will answer many 
questions you may have as we wind down to our ‘Parade of Stars.” 
 

 
 

 


